
 

 

 

 

EAST ORANGE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS VACANCY - DIVISION 4 

Due to the resignation of Director John Nielsen effective on December 3, 
2024, a vacancy exists on the East Orange County Water District Board of 
Directors, Division 4. 

At its December 19, 2024 meeting, the Board of Directors voted unanimously 
to appoint a candidate to the Board of Directors as early as its January 23, 
2025 Board meeting, with the option to continue the matter to a special 
meeting or meetings to be held on or before February 1, 2025. 

To be considered for this Board position, the following criteria must be met: 

• A registered voter and reside within the boundary of East Orange 
County Water District Division 4 (boundary map is available at 
eocwd.com/board-of-directors); 

• Able to complete the term from appointment to December 2026; and 
• Able to attend regular and special meetings, with regular meetings 

generally held on the fourth Thursday of each month at 5:00 p.m. 
 

Applications to apply for the Board of Director's seat are available at the 
District office, located at 185 North McPherson Road, Orange, CA 92869, 
and online at eocwd.com.  Interested persons should submit their 
application via mail or email to sprado@eocwd.com, or otherwise ensure 
that it arrives, at the District Office no later than 5:00 p.m. on January 
15, 2025, to ensure their application is considered. 
 
Please Note: This appointment ends following the November 2026 election.  
This Director position may only be filled by a candidate residing within 
Division 4. 


